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Mercedes Rivas

From: Nina Ruiz
Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2021 9:48 AM
To: Mercedes Rivas; Lori Seago
Subject: RE: Pending Applications - COM Nos. 2130 2133 2138 and Lucky Four Ranch

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hello,  
 
I believe that in the past when we had pushback from the tower companies we had said that we would not require the 
removal agreement. Please process without and add a note once the approval time comes indicating that this is the 
route we are taking.  
 
Nina  
 

From: Lewandowski, Kiely <Kiely.Lewandowski@crowncastle.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 6:52 PM 
To: Mercedes Rivas <MercedesRivas@elpasoco.com>; Lori Seago <LoriSeago@elpasoco.com> 
Cc: Nina Ruiz <NinaRuiz@elpasoco.com>; Phillips, Zach <Zach.Phillips@crowncastle.com> 
Subject: Pending Applications - COM Nos. 2130 2133 2138 and Lucky Four Ranch 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

 

Dear Nina, Mercedes, and Lori: 
 
Please see our attached letter, in which we addressed our position on all of the pending issues for COM Nos. 2130, 2133, 
and 2138 as well as the Lucky Four Ranch Application, which Zach has attempted to set up in EDARP on multiple 
occasions with no success.  We really do think that it would be great to jump on a Teams call with you to walk through 
everything and see what our best path forward might be on these important applications.   
 
Thank you! 
 
Best regards, 
 
KIELY LEWANDOWSKI 
Attorney 
T: (724) 743-7788 | M: (412) 491-1918   
 
CROWN CASTLE 
2000 Corporate Drive, Canonsburg, PA 15317 
CrownCastle.com 
 
This email may contain confidential or privileged material. Use or disclosure of it by anyone other than the recipient is 
unauthorized. If you are not an intended recipient, please delete this email.  


